
28th March 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have just received notification from Lancashire County Council that the free school meal 

packages being delivered on Monday (30th March) will now be taken to a central location for 

collection. The location for our area is Lune Park Children’s Centre in Ryelands Park.  

Families eligible for free schools meals can pick up a pack for each child between 12 noon and 2pm 

at the pick-up point. The venue will also open on Tuesday 31st March from 11am – 2pm if families 

have not been able to collect on Monday. 

This is all the information we have been provided with but if you have any queries please send them 

to schooclosure@olcc.lancs.sch.uk and we will endeavour to answer them as best we can. 

Thanks 

OLCC  
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